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Welcome to the November edition of
our bi-monthly newsletter “The Inde-
pendent”.

We hope you enjoy this edition as we
welcome the opening of the new Smart
Assistive Technology Homes during
November. 14 new homes providing
independent living or supported living
for up to 26 new participants for the
Association. It is a monumental mile-
stone for many participants to be able
to live in their own home after many
years of sharing accommodation!

Thank you Day Service Team as it was
great to see the continuation of our tra-
ditional celebrations of Halloween in
the Merrington Centre and the centre
was fabulously decorated to suit the
occasion.

November, December are a busy time of
the year as most of our teams are now
preparing for the end of year functions,
culminating in end of year reports for

our participants. These reports will be
presented at our Christmas function to
be held for the first time offsite at the
Door of Hope Building on 18th of De-
cember. We hope you have your RSVP in
as we can only take 110 guests this year
due to our CoVID-19 safe plan distanc-
ing requirements.

Sprinkled throughout this edition are
great stories of our participants out and
about or while at home busily tending
to their gardens and raised garden beds
ready to harvest the variety of vegeta-
bles they are growing for their homes
and their healthy meal preparations.

Page 7 contains a wonderful outcome
for one participant is something that we
take for granted and that is to prepare

for a holiday by planning, booking, pay-
ing and then eventually going on your
holiday. It was fantastic to see Aaron do
this and reach a goal of him going on
holiday through the visit to Port Arthur
and the surrounding areas. Well done
Aaron, we are all very proud of this out-
come of you being able to achieve a
personal goal that you've had for quite
some time.

As this is our last edition for this year,
may | take this opportunity to wish you
all a Merry Christmas and a prosperous
New Year, take care and will see you in
2021.

Kindest regards,

John
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On Friday 27 November we were honoured to have Launces-
ton City’s Mayor Albert Van Zetten and the Premier, Peter
Gutwein open the new 14 bed Assistive Technology Smart
Home Complex here at Hoblers Bridge Road.

We had a fabulous turn out with participants, their families,
guests, board members, life members and staff in attend-
ance.

Some residential homes have been named after our life
members. Alan and Gwen Baker, Margaret Chugg, Dorothy
and Norm Smith and Dorothy Wise. The Lyne Building Res-
pite Centre was named in honour of John (Jack) Lyne for his
generous support of St Michaels.

We were also fortunate enough to have WIN TV and The Ex-
aminer’s journalists reporting on the opening, with a seg-
ment featured on WIN TV's 6pm news that night where the
assistive technology was demonstrated.

Participants Tameka and Vickie were interviewed by The

Examiner’s journalist about their new homes.

Staff cooked up a sausage sizzle storm and we had beautiful-
ly prepared fruit sticks and mini muffins for everyone.

Excited participants will be moving in shortly.



